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Excellency,

I wish to thank you for your letter dated 8 February 2024, through which you invited me,
in my capacity as President of the Human Rights Council, to provide substantive inputs to the
2024 High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development.

In this regard, I have the honour to transmit to you the hereby enclosed document entitled
“The Human Rights Council and the Sustainable Development Goals: input for the High-Level
Political Forum on Sustainable Development 20247, which presents an analytical overview of
initiatives and actions presented at the Human Rights Council that are directly related to the
2030 Agenda and to the Sustainable Development Goals.

1 wish to take this opportunity to thank you for providing the Presidency with the
opportunity to showcase the significant work of the Human Rights Council and the Universal
Periodic Review in relation to the 2030 Agenda and the Sustainable Development Goals.

- Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

PRI e : Omar ZNIBER
: President of the Human Rights Council
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Enclosed

H.E. Ms. Lachezara STOEVA
President of ECOSOC
United Nations
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